COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA

COUNTY OF HENRICO

Department of Public Utilities
(804) 501-4517

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: Tony Greulich, Planning
FROM: Nolan Ekers, DPU

SUBJECT: Insurance Auto Auctions — Portugee Road, POD 2022-00520
Clearing and Grading Plan

DATE: October 14, 2022

This memo is in response to the request to review the above clearing and grubbing plan. We have
reviewed the clearing and grubbing plans submitted to the Planning Department on October 11, 2022, and
have the following comments:

1. Provide a note indicating the existing well and septic tank/drainfield will be abandoned in
accordance with VDH requirements.

If you have any questions, please call me at 501-4992.

Sincerely,
Nolan Ekers
Utilities Engineer

cc: Brian Miller, PE, Bohler Engineering
Ryan Yauger, PE, Bohler Engineering

be: Ralph Claytor
Marchelle Sossong
Scott Jackson, DPW
Daniel Ivy



